Postponed Meeting - COVID-19
*** FLEET PARISH COUNCIL - NOTICE ***
Fleet Parish Annual Meeting & Parish Council Meeting - Monday 20 April - 2020

Due to continued health concerns relating to the spread of the coronavirus disease (COVID-19) this meeting has
again had to be postponed. We are unable to confirm a new date at present. Fleet Parish Council are
exploring alternative options to hold virtual meetings going forward, until social distancing rules have been
relaxed. Further details will be shared on the Notice Boards and Parish website.

Thank you



